










From: Tom Rogers <Tom.Rogers@aec.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 April 2021 11:27 AM
To: media <media@aec.gov.au>; Executive Leadership Team 
<ExecutiveLeadershipTeam@aec.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Guardian response re Laming FB authorisation [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
Thanks, Evan – we’ll need to make sure we move pretty smartly with this.
 
Tom Rogers | Electoral Commissioner 
Australian Electoral Commission
T: (02) 6271 4400 X: 21000 

 

From: media <media@aec.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 April 2021 11:25 AM
To: Executive Leadership Team <ExecutiveLeadershipTeam@aec.gov.au>
Cc: David Lang <David.Lang@aec.gov.au>; Bernadette O'Meara <Bernadette.OMeara@aec.gov.au>; 
media <media@aec.gov.au>; Louise Parrott <Louise.Parrott@aec.gov.au>; Justin Sowden 
<Justin.Sowden@aec.gov.au>; Alex Morris <Alex.Morris@aec.gov.au>; Mark Batistich 
<Mark.Batistich@aec.gov.au>; Isabella McCormick <Isabella.McCormick@aec.gov.au>
Subject: FYI: Guardian response re Laming FB authorisation [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
Hi all
 
The below response has now been sent to The Guardian. The response simply confirms our 
investigation of the matter and otherwise provides minor extraneous details re application of the 
law. Receipt has been acknowledged & we can expect a follow-up article very soon with AEC 
investigation as a lead. 
 
Twitter activity
There is a reasonable level of Twitter activity on the matter off the back of tweets like the ones 
below. The general response in relation to the AEC – from members of the public - is a mixture of 
“don’t expect AEC to do anything”, “the AEC is biased so won’t take action” and “they don’t have 
any power to take action”.  As is standard on the channel – purple signs have been raised a number 
of times. 
 
We will monitor Twitter traffic and provide some select responses – based on the below enquiry 
response. 
 
 
Cheers
Evan
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